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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date: Feb. 11, 2021 
 
Subject: Continued water line flushing beginning Tuesday, Feb. 16th.  

City of Newport Public Works will be continuing the water line flushing 

project, beginning Tuesday, Feb. 16th, from early morning until 2 PM.  

The areas involved are Highway 20, from NE Harney to Hwy. 101, 

and from the intersection of Hwy. 20/Hwy. 101 north to NE 12th St. 

This project will continue in this area every Tuesday for the next two 

to three weeks. Residents may temporarily have dirty tap water from 

harmless sediment. This can be cleared by running your taps for 10-

15 minutes. We suggest you avoid doing laundry on these flushing 
days (Tuesdays). 

For questions, please call Public Works Operations at 541-574-5874. 

Thank you for your patience. 
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